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2024 Snapshots 

       See the centerfold and save on our first two  
Seminar Series Events! 

Left—Dr. Feigelson chairs our last Board meeting of 2024.  

Above—Top Golf in July.  

Below—Events in our State of the Art facility. 

http://suffolkdental.org/calendar-of-events.html


 

 

 

https://www.mlmic.com/dentists


 

 

Suffolk County Dental Society  
150 Motor Parkway, Suite 123, Hauppauge, NY 11788 

Tel.: 631-232-1400   
e-mail: contact@suffoldental.org 
website: www.suffolkdental.org  

 

Paul R. Leary, DMD 
Editor 

Bill Panzarino 

Executive Director & Managing Editor 

Carol Deerwester 

Executive Assistant &  Assistant Editor 
 

Officers of the Society, 2024 

Steven Feigelson, DDS, President 

William Bast, DMD, President-Elect 

Natalia Elson, DDS, Vice-President 

Devin J. Klein, DDS, MS, Secretary 

John Guariglia, DDS, Treasurer 

 

The Suffolk Dental Bulletin is the official publication of the Suffolk County Den-
tal Society. It is published four times a year: Spring (March), Summer (June), 
Fall (September), Winter (December) by the Suffolk County Dental Society, 
150 Motor Parkway, Suite 123, Hauppauge, NY 11788. 
 
Periodical Postage rates at Central Islip Post Office. Subscription rates in the 
U.S. included in member dues and $75. per year for non-members. 

POSTMASTER: Send address changes to: 
Suffolk County Dental Society 

     150 Motor Parkway, Suite 123 
     Hauppauge, NY 11788 
 
Neither the Society nor the Bulletin staff will be responsible for 
any opinions or statements which are published over the signa-
ture or initials of an author. Acceptance of advertising in the Suf-
folk Dental Bulletin does not constitute an endorsement by the 
Suffolk County Dental Society.  The Editor and Publications 
Committee reserve the right to reject any copy, and as a matter 
of policy adhere to the advertising policies of the American Den-
tal Association. 
 
Direct all communications to: 
   
  Paul R. Leary, DMD         
  Suffolk Dental Bulletin 
  150 Motor Parkway, Suite 123 
  Hauppauge, NY 11788 

Please submit material for publication electroni- cally accompanied by 
double-spaced written copy six weeks prior to the month of publication. 

Advertising rates and other information can be found on SuffolkDental.Org, 
inquiries should be directed to the Suffolk County Dental Society, (631) 232-
1400, or via e-mail to Contact@SuffolkDental.Org. 

Editor { 
Members,  American 
Association of Dental  
Editors 

 
 

More details on events can be found on the 

back cover and within the bulletin. 

Please note there are several events and 

courses in active planning, watch our website 

and our emails and social sites for updates 

(as events are subject to change).  Your sup-

port, patronage and patience are appreciated 

as always.  Please send any comments to 

Contact@SuffolkDental.Org.  
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SCDS Calendar SCDS Registration Site 

Date SCDS Event
1/11/2025 SCDS Officers Installation - Sponsorship Information

2/3/2025 Board of Directors Meeting

2/12/2025 Zoom General Membership Meeting - Advanced 

Registration Required

3/19/2025 Seminar Series 2025#1 Surgical Complications and 

Management in Implant Dentistry - Georgios E. Romanos, 

DDS, PhD

3/24/2025 Board of Directors Meeting

4/14/2025 Board of Director Meeting

4/26/2025 Give Kids a Smile - Sponsorship Info

4/27/2025 GLIDM - Greater Long Island Dental Meeting - special 1 

day program for 2025

5/7/2025 General Membership Meeting - SBSDM Resident 

Lectures

5/12/2025 Board of Directors Meeting

5/12/2025 Seminar Series 2025#2 Drs Celin Arce and Amanda Piche - 

Surgical and Restorative Solutions in Today’s 

Comprehensive Practice

6/11/2025 25th Annual Golf Outing - SAVE THE DATE

9/15/2025 Board of Directors Meeting

9/24/2025 Zoom General Membership Meeting

10/6/2025 Board of Directors Meeting

11/17/2025 Board of Directors Meeting

11/19/2025 General Membership Meeting

New Events being researched

mailto:suffolkdental@optonline.net
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org
http://users.neo.registeredsite.com/0/7/5/19142570/assets/Ad_Rate_Sheet_2018v2.pdf
http://suffolkdental.org/index.html
mailto:Contact@SuffolkDental.Org
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=Comments%20-%20SCDS%20Bulletin%20Fall%202020
https://www.suffolkdental.org/calendar
https://www.suffolkdental.org/calendar
https://myaccount.ada.org/s/events?comSiteId=a2E8V00000Ndf7rUAB
https://myaccount.ada.org/s/events?comSiteId=a2E8V00000Ndf7rUAB
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Scott Gusz  

Scott.Gusz@Straumann.com  

631-241-4971  

Dan Kane 

Daniel.Kane@Straumann.com 

516-427-3722 

https://www.garfieldrefining.com/industries/dentists/
https://www.straumann.com/us/en/dental-professionals.html
mailto:Scott.Gusz@Straumann.com
mailto:Daniel.Kane@Straumann.com


 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE            Steven R. Feigelson, DDS   

“Reflect on the past, Celebrate the 

present, Look forward to the future” 

Dear Colleagues, 

As I write my final Bulletin article as President 
of the Suffolk County Dental Society, I reflect 
on the year that has passed and the incredible 
journey we've shared together.  This year has 
been marked by significant achievements and 

bold initiatives that have strengthened our posi-
tion as a leading dental society. One of our 
most successful endeavors has been our TV 
and Digital Ad campaigns, which have effec-
tively educated the public about the advantages 
of choosing an ADA Member Dentist. The cam-
paign's success is evident in the numbers – 
Suffolk County member profile views 
on FindADentist.ADA.org have increased by 
more than 32% compared to our already im-
pressive 2023 figures. I'm pleased to announce 
that this successful campaign will resume early 
next year, continuing to highlight the exception-
al care provided by our members. 

The impact of our advertising efforts extended 
beyond our initial expectations. Connoisseur 
Media, owner of popular radio stations, such as 
KJOY 98.3 and WALK 97.5, took notice of our 
message. This led to an exciting opportunity 
where I, along with our Executive Director Bill 
Panzarino, were interviewed for their weekly 
Island Outlook segment, which aired December 
15th. It was a privilege to discuss the latest ad-
vancements in dentistry, emphasize the bene-
fits of ADA membership, and showcase the ex-
ceptional quality of dental care available right 
here on Long Island.  

In September, we witnessed a significant tech-
nological advancement as the ADA transitioned 
to the new Fonteva Salesforce management 
platform, replacing the previous Aptify system. 
While this transition is still evolving, the new 
platform promises enhanced functionality 
across all areas – from dues collection to event 
registration and reporting. You've already expe-
rienced some of these changes through the 

new login credentials and CE Navigator for CE 
tracking. These improvements, though requir-
ing some adjustments early on, will ultimately 
streamline our operations and improve your 
member experience.  

I have always believed in the importance of 
supporting organized dentistry. This is not to 
say that I had never questioned how the ADA, 
NYSDA, or even the Suffolk County Dental So-
ciety serves its members - a sentiment that 
likely resonates with many of you. My tenure 
as president, and involvement within the socie-
ty as delegate to both NYSDA and ADA, has 
afforded me the opportunity to witness the hard 
work and dedication of these organizations. 
For example, recently there were several bills 
of great importance to dentists, as well as the 
public, that passed both the New York State 
Assembly and Senate. Some were signed into 
law, but one key bill - the non-covered services 
bill - S.7577-A/A.7862-A, was vetoed. Make no 
mistake, this was not due to the failure of orga-
nized dentistry. I believe it was due to the un-
fortunate misinterpretation of the true intent of 
the bill by the Governor. Rest assured; orga-
nized dentistry will continue to fight the good 
fight for you through lobbying and outreach, as 
well as its continued efforts to educate our 
elected officials. There is still much work to do, 
with the dental loss ratio (DLR) and dental ther-
apist legislation at the forefront of our  profes-
sion. 

As I prepare to pass the torch to Dr. Bill Bast, 
who will be sworn in as president on January 
11th, 2025, I do so with complete confidence. 
Our Society's future is bright, and I know that 
under Dr. Bast's leadership, we will continue to 
advance and strengthen our position as a lead-
ing dental society. I must express my heartfelt 
gratitude to our other dedicated officers who 
have given so generously of their time and ex-
pertise: Dr. Elson, Dr. Klein, and Dr. Guariglia.      
{Continued On Page 8}                               
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https://findadentist.ada.org/
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https://ddsmatch.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CPBqZTexDWJa-8HAt0HxX10GdPWRV301HKrMD245tug/edit?usp=drivesdk


 

 

  EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S  EDITORIAL Bill Panzarino 

The year was eventful! 

It was a very big year, packed full of events and great change.  And by great 

change I mean great in terms of magnitude and promise.  On the event side 
of things we had tremendous lecturers in our top notch facility and delivered a 
great experience for all attendees.  I hope you were one of many that took 

advantage of these offerings.  We have another 
great year planned for 2025 so come back if 
you did, and don’t miss out this year if you did 
not!   

  I am thankful for our leadership in 2024, led 
by our President Dr. Steven Feigelson.  We 
again promoted our ADA Members through TV 
and Digital Ads, educating the public, and 
pointing them to FindADentist.ADA.Org to find 
a member dentist (see page 12). We were on 5 
radio stations (97.5 WALK-FM | 98.3 
WKJY-FM | 103.1 The Wolf-FM | 94.3 
The Shark-FM | 104.7 WHLI-FM ) on 
December 15th discussing dentistry 

on Long Island.  I am grateful for the 
relationship we have with the Stony Brook 
School of Dental Medicine. Watch for a 2024 
Year in Review video link in members email 
coming soon. My new years resolution is to 
start a bi-monthly audio or video announcement 
of SCDS activities and related news.  Now that 
I’ve told you I feel obligated to deliver on it! 

Please send any comments or questions to 

Contact@SuffolkDental.Org or call us at 631

-232-1400.  

Bill Panzarino - Executive Director, SCDS 
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https://findadentist.ada.org/
mailto:contact@suffolkdental.org?subject=Comments%20-%20SCDS%20Bulletin%20Fall%202020
https://www.frankelnewfield.com/
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{Continued From Page 5}  Their commitment 
and support, along with our Board of Directors, 
have been invaluable. Equal appreciation goes 
to our Executive Director, Bill Panzarino, and 
Executive Assistant, Carol Deerwester, whose 
tireless behind-the-scenes efforts have been 
crucial to our society's success. During my pres-
idency, I have had the privilege of meeting den-
tal leaders from across the country, and I've 
been proud to learn that our component is high-
ly regarded nationally, thanks to the exceptional 
work that we do.  

While my role as president is coming to an end, 
my commitment to serving our society continues 
as I transition to the position of treasurer. I take 
this responsibility seriously, understanding the 
importance of fiscal responsibility when manag-
ing our members' dues. However, I must em-
phasize that our society's strength lies in our 

unity. Membership in the tripartite is more 
crucial now than ever before, and we rely on 
your continued support to maintain our high 
standards and achieve our goals. As I con-
clude this final presidential message, I want 
to express my deepest gratitude to our mem-
bers for your trust, support, and dedication to 
our profession. The strength of our society 
lies not just in our individual expertise, but in 
our collective commitment to excellence and 
service. May the coming year bring you all 
continued success, fulfillment, and the joy in 
making a difference in your patients' lives. 
Remember, together we are stronger, and 
together we will continue to advance the no-
ble profession of dentistry in Suffolk County 
and beyond. 

Steven R. Feigelson, DDS 

President Suffolk County Dental Society 

 

Join us for our Officers’ Installation Gala January 11, 2025 

Watch for our BIG Mentorship Kickoff Event coming in February! 

Check out all of our events at SuffolkDental.Org 

Don’t Miss Our 2025 Seminar Series Events 

(see centerfold for savings)  

https://www.suffolkdental.org/calendar


 

 

 Membership Corner — Hailey Taylor, DDS 

Recapping Autumn 
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Happy Holidays to all our wonderful members! In case you missed any of our 

fall events, here’s a quick recap.  

November 1st was the 15th annual Women’s 
Dental Symposium where around 100 female 
dentist from Suffolk and Nassau enjoyed an 
excellent variety of CE lectures and fabulous 
speakers. The lead course was on specialty 
care dentistry given by Dr. Brooke Fukuoka. 
As always, the event is a great way to 
increase your clinical knowledge and skills 
while networking with your fellow female 
dentists. Be sure to join us next November!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above—Dr. Brooke addresses the 
November  1st attendees.  Below  in our 
breakout sessions with colleagues 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our final general membership meeting of the 
year on Nov 13th featured a lecture by 
periodontist Dr. David Scharf. At the meeting 
he discussed LANAP, laser assisted new 
attachment procedure, which he uses 
extensively in his practice to treat periodontally 
compromised patients. It was an extremely 
thorough and well done lecture.  

Above - Dr Scharf address 100+ Members at 
our November 15  General Membership 
Meeting. 

 

I want to thank all the members who have 
signed up for events this fall as we transitioned 
the online platform. We know it hasn’t been as 
easy or straightforward to register for events, 
but rest assured it will improve. Your 
membership and active participation in this 
society is more crucial every year. Organized 
dentistry brings so much value and legitimacy 
to our profession, but it’s up to each of us to 
ensure it’s survival. Please consider joining our 
next event or course.  

 

Hailey Taylor, DDS 
Chairperson SCDS Membership Committee 
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CALL 631-232-1400 NOW, BOOK THE 1ST TWO SEMINAR SERIES EVENTS AND SAVE 20% 
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CALL 631-232-1400 NOW, BOOK THE 1ST TWO SEMINAR SERIES EVENTS AND SAVE 20% 

https://myaccount.ada.org/s/events?comSiteId=a2E8V00000Ndf7rUAB
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TV and Digital Ads 

Continued in 2024! 

Watch for it on News 12, Bravo, Food 
Network, Fuse, AMC, Comedy, Discovery 
Lifetime, Paramount, TLC, 
TNT, TWC, USA Or on your 
favorite Social Platforms 

See it now with this  

QR Code 

http://www.rivkinradler.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LT-zw8M7MJs
mailto:LSchwartzDDSPC@gmail.com?subject=Follow%20up%20from%20your%20coverage%20ad%20in%20the%20SCDS%20Bulletin...


 

 

 

Successful Roslyn Dental Business for 
Sale - Prime location on Northern Blvd. State-
of-the-art facilities with hospital grade sterili-
zation room - 2500 SF, 6 operatories; over 
$1M Revenue on 2 days/wk. HUGE growth 
opportunity! Email DDSsale306@gmail.com 

Endodontic Practice for Sale - Boutique en-
dodontic practice for sale in beautiful north-
west Suffolk County. Fully digitized with mi-
croscope. Practice can also be used as a 
startup for recent graduate or satellite office. 
Contact alex1108@aol.com 

Associate Dentist Needed - Large multi-
specialty group practice is looking for top-
notch Associate Dentists in Amityville, Central 
Square($50K sign-on) East Islip, Medford, 
Massapequa Park, Solvay, and Syosset. 
Qualifications and Skills: DDS/DMD from an 
accredited University and an active State 
Dental Board license. A personable chairside 
manner. Earning potential of $200K+ annual 
income, Training to advance your career, Full-
time employees also enjoy healthcare bene-
fits, a company-sponsored 401(k), and mal-
practice reimbursement. Reach out 
to chris@thesmilist.com today! 

Available Space for Sublet: One Dental 
Operatory – Fully equipped and ready to use. 
Includes access to lab, waiting room, and a 
small personal office. Located in Hauppauge 
N.Y.  $1,800 per month with a one-year con-
tract. Internet and utilities included. Options to 
purchase may be available upon retirement. 
Contact us to schedule a viewing. Con-
tact: MichaelDonnellyDDS1@gmail.com 

Dentist Wanted - We are a multi-
specialty, PPO practice in Bellmore, looking 
for a part-time dentist with a minimum of 4 
years’ experience. The candidate should be 
motivated, patient oriented with the ability to 
treatment plan ideally and provide compre-
hensive care. We have an experienced team 
and a collaborative work environment. Your 
success is our success! Contact Amy Lev-

CLASSIFIED  
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inson, Office Manager at 516-781-7567.  

Associate Dentist Needed - Looking for 
an Associate Dentist to expand hours and 
help with the patient load at busy South-
ampton FFS practice.  Must be competent 
in most phases of general dentistry.  Will-
ing to hire recent graduates as well.  Con-
tact: ajc283@nyu.edu   

General Dentist - Seeking general dentist 
for established high tech, state of the art 
office in Smithtown NY. Part time/ full time. 
Please visit our website 
at bonatidental.com. Contact Lindsay at 
631-584-7777.  

Dental Office Coverage Available -
 Vacation and illness coverage. Keep your 
office open confidently in a legally compli-
ant manner. Contact Dr. Laurence 
Schwartz at 516-982-8948 
or LSchwartzDDSPC@gmail.com 

GP Associate Opportunity in Oyster Bay 
office - State of the Art Practice with great 
flow of patients. Mostly PPO and FFS.  Ze-
ro Medicaid or HMO.  Looking for ethical 
practitioner. Production comes easy after 
that. Pay is based on production. Please 
contact at 412-758-1864 to discuss. 

Dental Office for Sale or Rent - The 
Stony Brook Medical Park, 2500 Nescon-
set Hwy, Bld 11-C, Stony Brook, NY 
11790.Walk-in quality - perfect for one den-
tist or two dentists who will not practice at 
the same time. Three operatories: two doc-
tors, one hygiene, 966 sq/ft with an equal 
size basement. Must be seen to be appre-
ciated. If interested contact John Diana 
at johndianadds@optonline.net or 516-455
-0695.  

SEEKING INTERN - The Suffolk County 
Dental Society is seeking  interns to work 
on Membership and Social Media.  Send 
resume and interest 
to  contact@suffolkdental.org  

mailto:DDSsale306@gmail.com
mailto:alex1108@aol.com
mailto:chris@thesmilist.com
mailto:MichaelDonnellyDDS1@gmail.com
mailto:ajc283@nyu.edu
https://www.bonatidental.com/
mailto:LSchwartzDDSPC@gmail.com
mailto:johndianadds@optonline.net
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=contact@suffolkdental.org
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mailto:DATCInformation@gmail.com?subject=From%20SCDS%20Bulletin%20Reader


 

 

                      New Dentist Committee 

New Dentist Corner with Dr. Devin Klein 

On November 6th, we had our last New Dentist Event of the calendar year at 

The State Room in Patchogue. Dr. Publio Silfa, a general dentist practicing in 

Commack, presented on Emotional Dentistry and 
Digital Smile Design. He explained to all 
attendees how he leverages digital technology 
and Digital Smile Design to connect with his 
patients and show them what is possible for their 
new smile. The presentation was full of tear-filled 
testimonies from patients that underwent 
comprehensive full mouth rehabilitation.  

 

For me, the most important takeaway from Dr. 
Silfa’s presentation was to remember that 
developing trust with your patients is extremely 
important to your treatment success. Most of us 
joined the profession because we care for people 
and want to help them. Don’t forget to let that 
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show! I would like to thank our sponsors for 
this event as well! Without their help, we would 

be unable to continue to have these events. I 
also want to highlight that these events are a 
major member benefit as a New Dentist 
member. Take advantage of them! If you have 
a suggestion for a speaker you would like to 
see or a topic you would like to present on, 
please reach out to contact@suffolkdental.org. 

Enjoy the Holidays and New Year! 

Devin 

Devin Klein, DDS 

SCDS New Dentist Chair 
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http://users.neo.registeredsite.com/0/7/5/19142570/assets/GMM_Flyer_May_6_2020.pdf
https://www.td.com/us/en/small-business/healthcare-practice-solution
http://www.nydentalupholstery.com/
mailto:gsastow@dmlawyers.com?subject=From%20SCDS%20Bulletin%20reader...
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Seventh Letter from the ADA Trustee to the NYSDA Components – December 2024  -  Trustee’s Corner 

      Holiday Greetings and Happy New Year to everyone and their families. I hope you have had a safe and productive 
2024. This is the seventh version of the Trustee’s Corner, and I am already past the halfway point of my four-year term. 
As I have mentioned in the past, I have been honored and fortunate to represent the Second District at the American 
Dental Association. 

      I never thought I would be talking about this following subject in these terms but due to a couple of questionable arti-
cles, a court case and the results of the recently completed national election, water fluoridation has garnered a good bit 
of attention in the news. As we all know, water fluoridation at the proper concentration (7 mg/liter or 7 parts per million) 
has been honored as one of the top ten health discoveries in the United States in the twentieth century. It has helped 
countless communities reduce caries rate approximately 25 percent for more than three quarters of a century. Multiple 
well controlled studies over the years have proved its’ efficacy and safety many times over. We also know the concept of 
antifluoridation has a small but strong contingent of folks constantly fighting the fluoridation process and our efforts to 
expand those activities. It is important you know the ADA is a science-based association with a long history of using well 
tested and proven facts as a basis for caring for the public. We are and will defend the important role properly titrated 
fluoride addition to community water plays in fighting tooth decay. You have and will see our well thought out responses 
as the debate continues in the national news. Historically, proven science has always carried the day, and I think it will 
again. The American Dental Association has continued to reinforce this science with renewed studies and maintains the 
same policy recommending fluoridated water at the proper concentration throughout the United States. Roughly three 
quarters of the communities in our country have properly fluoridated water and we feel that should be higher. Stay tuned 
as your Association continues to make sure the public is provided with the correct information and historically proven 
positive outcomes associated with community water fluoridation. 

        The membership model pilot has officially begun as of November 1st, 2024. The five associations participating are 
the states of Washington, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New Mexico as well as the Washington, DC. Each of them and 
their components will determine the rate they are charging for membership alongside the reduction in ADA dues. Free 
membership will occur for first year dentists and a monthly charge of $12 ($144 per year) for dentists in their second 
through fifth years. For dentists beyond that, the charge will be $300 per year. Operations will be streamlined to improve 
the member experience. A member loyalty program will help strengthen the value of membership and increase the en-
gagement of dentists. In the future, pilot additions will likely include full-time faculty membership dues reductions 
(starting in 2025), a group practice membership pilot, the previously mentioned loyalty program, an international mem-
bership pilot, as well as expanding the pilot to more states. 

        It is important to note there are several states interested in joining the pilot in 2026. I strongly feel the New York 
State Dental Association should join this program in 2026. It is an important step in leading to long term financial sus-
tainability and increasing the membership percentage of dentists in the tripartite from New York State. Our state associ-
ation cannot continue to do business the way we have done in the past. Our percentage of members will dramatically 
decrease in the next two years if we don’t change our thought process on this issue. We must think outside of the box, 
and I believe the membership pilot model is the best way to go. Please discuss this with your trustee, local leaders and 
component executive director. I truly think the tripartite will excel with this new process. If we continue down our current 
path, we will drop below 50% membership at the state and national level in 2026, and well below that several years af-
ter. I encourage all of you to learn the facts and play an important role in the future your local, state and national organi-
zations. 

         The American Dental Association continues to be a strong member of the FDI World Dental Federation 
(Federation dentaire internationale). This past September, I attended the annual meeting in Istanbul, Turkey and took 
part in various meetings concerning world oral health. It is important to note the ADA is leading the charge in policy dis-
cussions and decisions. As you know, we determine policy through the ADA House of Delegates, and our international 
delegation promotes these policies as much as possible to the rest of the world. Many smaller countries take these new 
policies to their own ministries of health for direct input on decisions concerning their national oral health directives. It is 
important to share our scientific knowledge and policies with the rest of the world to improve oral health internationally. 
As we all know, caries and periodontal disease are at the top of the list worldwide for non-communicable diseases. In 
the fall of 2026, I will be traveling to Shanghai, China for the next annual FDI meeting to continue the discussion on oral 
health. 

        It is my hope that all of you have a constructive, healthy and safe year in 2025. I will be sending you my next corre-
spondence in May or June. Please take care and remember you can email me at dowdb@ada.org or call me at 716-510
-3217 if you have any questions or suggestions. 

 

Sincerely, Brendan 

Brendan Dowd DDS 
ADA Trustee, Second District   
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https://www.premierlongisland.com/
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Date SCDS Event Location Time
1/11/2025 SCDS Officers Installation - Sponsorship Information Lands End - Sayville NY 7pm-11pm

2/3/2025 Board of Directors Meeting 150 Motor Pkwy 7pm-9pm

2/12/2025 Zoom General Membership Meeting - Advanced 

Registration Required

Virtual Online - Zoom Event 7pm-9pm

3/19/2025 Seminar Series 2025#1 Surgical Complications and 

Management in Implant Dentistry - Georgios E. Romanos, 

DDS, PhD

150 Motor Pkwy, Hauppauge 9am-4pm

3/24/2025 Board of Directors Meeting 150 Motor Pkwy 7pm-9pm

4/14/2025 Board of Director Meeting 150 Motor Pkwy 7pm-9pm

4/26/2025 Give Kids a Smile - Sponsorship Info Long Island Aquarium - Riverhead NY 10am-3pm

4/27/2025 GLIDM - Greater Long Island Dental Meeting - special 1 

day program for 2025

SAVE THE DATE - LI Hilton - Melville NY9am-7pm

5/7/2025 General Membership Meeting - SBSDM Resident 

Lectures

Radisson Hotel - 110 Motor Parkway Hauppauge6pm-9pm

5/12/2025 Board of Directors Meeting 150 Motor Pkwy 7pm-9pm

5/12/2025 Seminar Series 2025#2 Drs Celin Arce and Amanda Piche - 

Surgical and Restorative Solutions in Today’s 

Comprehensive Practice

150 Motor Pkwy, Hauppauge 9am-4pm

6/11/2025 25th Annual Golf Outing - SAVE THE DATE Willow Creek Golf and Country Club - Mt Sinai, NY11am-7pm

9/15/2025 Board of Directors Meeting 150 Motor Pkwy 7pm-9pm

9/24/2025 Zoom General Membership Meeting Virtual Event on Zoom 7pm-9pm

10/6/2025 Board of Directors Meeting 150 Motor Pkwy 7pm-9pm

11/17/2025 Board of Directors Meeting 150 Motor Pkwy 7pm-9pm

11/19/2025 General Membership Meeting Radisson Hotel - 110 Motor Parkway, Hauppauge6pm-9pm

New Events being researched

It is always great to work with our colleagues at the Stony Brook School of Dental Medicine.  We val-
ue all our interactions, including the 4 week ethics program led by Drs. Henner, Jonke, London, the 
D1 orientations, the D3 presentation on Organized Dentistry, and of course Signing Day with the D4s 
just to mention a few. 

https://www.suffolkdental.org/calendar

